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PUBLIC NOTICE


January 14, 2020


					
RAVENSONG AQUATIC CENTRE EXPANSION PROJECT
OPEN HOUSES POSTPONED DUE TO WEATHER
Due to weather, the Regional District of Nanaimo has postponed the Ravensong Aquatic Centre Expansion Project Open Houses scheduled for Wednesday, January 15 and Thursday, January 16. 
Rescheduled open house dates for the project will be posted on the Get Involved page.
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	Dean Banman 
	Regional District of Nanaimo
	250-248-3252
	dbanman@rdn.bc.ca
	

6300 Hammond Bay Road, Nanaimo, B.C.,  V9T 6N2
Tel. (250) 390-6510 (Nanaimo) Tel. 1-877-607-4111 toll-free  Website www.rdn.bc.ca
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